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DATE: April 15, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Douglas Wright, Engineering Specialist I, Division of Engineering 

RE: Docket No. 20200055-EG - Petition for approval of proposed demand-side 
management plan, by Gulf Power Company 

 
Please file the attached email "Updated version of spreadsheet - Gulf response to DSM Plan 
Staff's 1st DR, No. 2" in the above mentioned docket file.  Thank you. 
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From: Bubriski, Mark [Mark.Bubriski@fpl.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 5:36 PM 
To: Doug Wright 

Subject: Updated version of spreadsheet - Gulf response to DSM Plan Staff's 1st DR, No. 2 

Hi Doug, 
  
Attached is a reformatted version of the spreadsheet we discussed this morning. The data is the 
same as the previous version, but this version should be more user-friendly. It aligns more 
clearly with Appendix A in Gulf’s Plan, and the programs line up across 2015 and 2020.  
  
With regard to the specific programs you mentioned (Res Custom, CPO and curtailable), the 
spreadsheet now notes that the 2015 Plan did not have goals for these programs. 
  
Don’t hesitate to call me if you have any more questions. Thank you, Doug! 
  
  
Mark Bubriski 
Florida Power & Light Co. / Gulf Power Co. 
NextEra Energy, Inc. 
Office: (850) 521-3937 
Cell: (561) 315-8246 
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